
was done and handed him a check, but Alan
vil be back to that well, und soon. 

Then I got to eat my kept-warm steak —
which was very nice, as folk chatted and filed
downstairs, and then pay the consolidated
bill. It was a wonderful evening. My only
regret is it seemed to go by in such a blur.
Several nice folk took photos, Deb again, Art
Dula, who is the Estate’s attorney, and a very
nice non-member named Karen Connell, but
whose application I hope to see soon. Karen
brought several chat room hosts from AOL’s
science fiction forums. All those photos are
on the website too.

Blood drive success
Saturday saw the Heinlein Memorial blood

drive Mike Sheffield had pitched at the
dinner. This is the second time we’ve
conducted the drive at WorldCon. It was a
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Dinner conversation, Top photo: Left row, front to back: Charlie Brown, Jenni Hall;
Mike Sheffield; Keith Kato. Right Row, Front to Back: Debbie Levi, (Hidden: possibly John and
Beth Roberts), Richard Ahern and Rosella Alm. Above: First Row (Backs to camera): Art
Dula; Bart Kemper; Rayma Kemper; Chris Soens; Trevor Lamb. Second row, (Facing cam-
era): Dafydd ap Hugh, Sachiko Yamada, John DiPalmero and David Glenn- Anderson.
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